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ENROLMENT DETAILS FOR 2022 SCHOOL YEAR 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At this time of year we begin preparing classes and teaching staff for the coming year. 

It would be of great assistance if we were advised if any student would not be returning to our school 

next year. Similarly we would like to know if any students will be returning late to school due to overseas 

holidays.  

Please indicate below if you WILL NOT be returning to Lalor Park Public School in 2022. 

Please also indicate if your child will be returning to school in the new school year. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Mrs Deanne Taylor 

 

Principal 

 

LALOR PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 2022  SCHOOL YEAR 

I wish to advise that my child/ren………………………………………………………………………of class ………..…………… 

 WILL NOT be returning to Lalor Park Public School due to  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

My child/ren  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

WILL BE returning to school on ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 (Date) due to ……………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

…………………………………………………             ………………………………………….. 



 

 

‘Nurturing a community of visible learners and empowering them to strive for continuous 

growth’ 

Ph: (02) 9624 5173   Fax: (02) 9838 7651   Address: 72 Heffron Road, Lalor Park 2147    Web: www.lalorpark-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

Parent signature              Date 


